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EVENTS 

A municipal primary election will be 

held August 10th.  You will receive a 

vote by mail ballot.  The ballots will 

be mailed out the week of July 19th. 

Remember we have a ballot box in 

the City Hall parking lot. 

The candidates for Mayor are: 

Todd Stewart, Scott Stice,            

Neil Critchlow, and Max Chavez.  

The candidates for City Council are: 

Scott L. Bevan, Rhett Butler,      

Derek Dalton, Joshua J Schultz,        

Erik A. Stromberg, Jolene Jenkins, 

Nate Jones, and Brad Homier. 

 

To view a candidates profile, please 

visit vote.utah.gov.  Profiles should 

be available by mid-July. 

REMINDERS 

FOR YOUR INFO 

Because we are in extreme drought 

conditions, the fire danger is very 

high this year.  The City would like 

to encourage going to the Fire-

works show at the Cherry Street 

Park instead of purchasing your 

own.  To those who insist, please 

remember that fireworks are only 

allowed in designated spots in the 

City.  See our website for the map.  

As of now, state code says they can 

be lit from July 2nd to July 5th from 

11 am to 11 pm, (except July 4th, 

until 12 pm).  For Pioneer Day, they 

are only allowed July 22nd - 25th.  

HOA’s may implement their own    

restrictions. 

 

Remember SR 112 will be under 

construction this month.              

July 9 –July 11, the intersection at 

200 West (Tooele) and SR 112 will 

be closed.   Drivers can expect    

delays (one way lanes) when driving 

this road and are encouraged to 

use S.R. 138 and S.R. 36.  To sign up 

for email updates, fill out form at 

http://bit.ly/SR112andSR138.  

CONGRATULATIONS 

During this heat wave, the   

Senior Citizen’s Center in 

Grantsville will be open until 

7:00 pm, Monday through 

Thursday, so people 60 and 

older can get out of the heat.    

If you are younger than 60 and 

need to get out of the heat, our 

library is a great place to cool 

down while enjoying a good 

book or fun library activities. 

See our website for library 

hours. 

More tips to stay cool at home: 

Keep out of the sun. 

Utilize fans properly.  

Drink lots of water.  

Use cold washcloths on neck 

and wrists. 

Eat cool foods. 

Close curtains and blinds. 

Spend time in the basement. 

 

Thank you to those who are being 

water conscience.  Every person 

makes a difference.  On the back 

of this newsletter are recommen-

dations on how we can cut back 

on our outdoor water use.           

If everyone does it voluntarily, we 

do not have to make it                 

mandatory.  The City appreciates 

the effort everyone is making to 

conserve water. 

Thank you to those who             

submitted photos to our contest.  

The public voted and chose: 

First Place– Dirt Road by Katie 

Mathis 

Second Place– Tractor at Sunset by 

Kerri Anderson 

Third Place– Clouds by Shelby  

Robinson. 

You can soon see all of the entries 

in the photo gallery on our website.   


